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August 13, 2007 In reply refer to: 
     
      

LDU:06-139:ctamaki 

To:  Interested / Affected Parties 
 
Dear Representatives: 
 
RE: TENTATIVE ADDENDUM NO. 6 TO ORDER NO. 97-11: GENERAL WASTE 

DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR POST-CLOSURE MAINTENANCE OF 
INACTIVE LANDFILLS CONTAINING HAZARDOUS AND NONHAZARDOUS 
WASTES WITHIN THE SAN DIEGO REGION 

 
Enclosed for your consideration is a copy of the Tentative Addendum No. 6 to Order No. 
97-11.  This tentative Addendum incorporates the errata sheet that was included in the 
August 8, 2007 agenda.  If adopted, tentative Addendum No. 6 will enroll the former 
Alpine II burn dump, located in Alpine, CA under Order No. 97-11.  You are being sent 
this notification regarding the status of tentative Addendum No. 6 to Order No. 97-11 
because you are either identified as a discharger responsible for the facility, or the 
Regional Board has your name on an Interested Parties List for Order No. 97-11.  
 
This tentative Addendum was scheduled for consideration by the San Diego Regional 
Water Quality Control Board on August 8, 2007.  However, since there was not a 
quorum, the tentative Addendum will be considered on September 12, 2007.  The 
September 12, 2007 Board meeting will commence at 9:00 a.m. and is open to public 
participation.  The meeting will be held at the City of Mission Viejo Council 
Chambers, 200 Civic Center, Mission Viejo, CA.  Written comments on the tentative 
Addendum are due to the Regional Board on or before August 29, 2007.   
 
The heading portion of this letter includes a Regional Board code number noted after “In 
Reply Refer to:”  In order to assist us in the processing of your correspondence, please 
include this code number in the heading or subject line portion of all correspondence 
and reports to the Regional Board pertaining to this matter. 
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding this tentative Addendum, please 
contact Ms. Carol Tamaki at (858) 467-2982, or via e-mail at 
ctamaki@waterboards.ca.gov.   
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Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ROBERT W. MORRIS, Senior WRC Engineer 
Land Discharge Unit 
 
 
Enclosure:  Tentative Addendum No. 6 to Order 97-11 
           Draft Technical Report 
  
cc:  Interested Parties List 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


